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The High Speed Rail Authority (the Authority) collects, holds and uses personal 
information for specific purposes relevant to its functions.  

The Authority is collecting your personal information when you register for updates in order to provide you with 
updates about the High Speed Rail Project.  

The Authority may, for the purpose set out above, disclose your personal information to the Authority’s 
contractors, employees and agents and other third parties as necessary from time to time. Otherwise, the 
Authority will not disclosure your personal information unless you consent, or unless it is permitted or required 
to disclose it by law.  

You may choose not to provide your personal information. However, this will mean that the Authority is not be 
able to keep you informed about the Authority project updates. The Authority will store the personal information 
it collects via the subscribe for updates form in its secure systems.  

If you are receiving stakeholder community engagement emails from the Authority, you can opt out at any time 
by contacting the Authority directly on info@hsra.gov.au or by calling 1800 958 562. You can also unsubscribe 
by using the ‘unsubscribe’ options noted in our emails. 

If you have further questions regarding our privacy obligations you can view the Authority Privacy Policy, 
alternatively you can email us at privacy@hsra.gov.au.   
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